
 

International Mathematical Union 

 

July 10, 2018 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 17/2018 

To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
 and Participants at the 2018 IMU General Assembly meeting 
  
From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary 
 
 
 
Papers for the 2018 IMU General Assembly 
  
 
 
Dear colleagues, 

Finally the papers for the General Assembly meeting are available at the GA website. The 
URL and password can be obtained from the IMU Secretary who can also provide details 
regarding the structure of the GA webpage. 
 
No printed material will be distributed to the participants at the meeting in São Paulo. We 
expect all participants to print those documents that they find necessary to have at the GA 
meeting and to bring them to São Paulo. If you think that papers are missing, please contact 
me at your earliest convenience.  
 
I refer to Article 20 in the IMU Statutes, which states 
“... Any Adhering Organization of an IMU Member not represented at a meeting of the 
General Assembly may forward its votes by registered mail to the Secretary of the Union; 
and such votes shall be valid, if received two weeks prior to the beginning of the General 
Assembly, and if the original question has not been modified by substantial amendments. 
Voting by correspondence shall be in such a way that each Member of the Union casts its 
votes as a unit, counted as many times as the group indicates …” 
 
You should have received an email from the Chair of the GA Organizers, Paolo Piccione, 
regarding practical arrangements in São Paulo.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in São Paulo for an exciting General Assembly meeting! 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 


